
The Homeowners Association of Maisons En Mer Townhome Development in North Raleigh just went 
through a contracting experience with Evolutionary Decking, Inc for the construction of a pedestrian 
bridge over a spillway.   This was a very satisfying experience.  They handled every aspect of the process 
in a prompt and professional manner.  The quote was competitive,  thorough and timely.  We needed an 
engineer to engineer the bridge and they had an associate that was reasonable and prompt.  Their 
workers worked hard and the end result was outstanding, beyond our expectations.  I would strongly 
recommend them for any work . . . if anyone have questions feel free to call me. Frank and Tracey are 
"good people" who know what they are doing! 
  
Doug Jurney 
Board Member - Maisons En Mer HOA 
919 845 9342 

 

 


